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 Marion Andrew NBJNOT2016/2715/P 13/06/2016  11:49:19 Work on this property has been going on for two and a half years now as a result of indecision of the 

owners about whether they want a family home (as indicated in their original application in 2013) or 

not.  A whole estate of homes could have been built in that time. We are tired of the noise, dirt and 

general disruption and just want them to decide what they want, get on with it, and go, preferably 

without causing further damage to our property or further restriction of our light.
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